
   Since 2006 we have been 

using a system called Phone 

Tree to share messages with 

the church. Over the past 

months it has become more 

and more erratic in its 

functionality.  We have 

transitioned to a new system 

from a site called DialMyCalls that will allow us more flexibility and 

room for growth.  Better yet, it will only cost us $3 more per month 

than what we were having to pay to use the Phone Tree system. 

  In addition to being able to send calls to all the church, or just groups 

within the church, we will also be able to initiate the calls from a land 

line, a cell phone, or any computer attached to the internet. Also, we 

will have the ability for the Chairperson of each ministry group or 

team to initiate calls just to the members of his or her team without 

having to go through the office to make the call. We will also have the 

ability to send texts alerting you to upcoming events, activities, and 

changes of schedule. We will also be able to send emails. You will be 

able to go online and listen to a recording of a call in case you missed 

it. I hope that you can begin to see the added flexibility that we now 

have at our disposal. 

   We are limited in the number of persons that we can have in the 

system. So our goal will be one phone number per household.  If you 

want to use your cell phone to receive the calls then you need to let us 

know. Most of the numbers we have in our system are for home 

phones. If you want to receive text messages, you MUST use your cell 

phone. To OPT IN to the text system, simply text TRINITYUMCTEXT to 

80123 and you will be automatically added to our text system. 

   It may take us a few weeks to get everything up and running 

smoothly, but we will get there. Please be patient with us. 
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Saturday August 30th 

Schedule of Events 

4:00 pm—Roy Smith Family Singers 

4:40 pm — Various Groups/Individuals 

   (Buttermilk Girls, Poplar Hill Bunch, David Goodman) 

6:00 pm—Hamburger and Hot Dog Meal 

7:00 pm—Soul’s Journey 

 We need for you to bring canned drinks to the church by Friday 

night and lettuce and tomatoes on Saturday. 

 Tell your friends and neighbors and invite them to attend. 

 Will be held indoors in the event of inclement weather. 

 Might want to bring your own lawn chairs. 
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